
- Do NOT take away local control of neighborhood zoning. 
 
- HB2001 is a scam by the Developers’ Lobby to build cheap, shed-roof multifamily 
dwellings that will deteriorate then lower property values and decrease taxes. 
 
- Kotek is more concerned with what developers can do for her than what she should be 
doing on statewide issues for Oregon.  
 
- Permitting multifamily dwellings in every Oregon neighborhood will destroy 
neighborhood character.  
 
- This bill does absolutely nothing to address low income housing because if anything, 
this will drive up housing costs. 
 
- This bill denies our rights as a citizen to live in a single-family neighborhood.  
 
- The state must not deny local land use control; leave control to the people who live 
there and pay the taxes to support their neighborhoods. 
 
Thank you. 
Constance Harvey 
Portland, OR 97239 
 


